Association of
Responsible
‘ Krill harvesting companies

ARK has pleasure in inviting
all CCAMLR-XXXV delegates

and Secretariat staff to

A HAPPY SWARM

for informal drinks

Monday 24 October, 5.45 pm

Duke of Wellington Hotel

Corner of Macquarie and Barrack Streets

(across the street from CCAMLR headquarters)



